The next QWG Workshop will be held 1n about
1.5 years in Europe at a location to be announced.



We thank the Physics Department of Peking University for hosting this Workshop.
We thank IHEP for hosting the Workshop Web site.

We especially thank Ms. LvLv and the administrative secretarial staff for their excellent
logistical help!

We are very grateful to Yan-Qing Ma and the members of the Local Organizing Committee
for the outstanding preparation of the Workshop and for their tireless efforts to make the
Workshop a great success!

Y. N. Gao (THU) J. P. Ma (ITP)

Y. Q. Ma (PKU) Y. J. Mao (PKU)

C. P. Shen (BUAA) X.Y. Shen (IHEP)
C.Z. Yuan (IHEP) Y. J. Zhang (BUAA)

S. L. Zhu (PKU)



FAR F 2Lk B L K2
Y BEiE A
5 5!




